
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

KarlS. Bourdeau 
Beveridge &Diamond PC 
1350 I Street, N.W., Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20005-3311 

Dear Mr. Bourdeau: 

JUL 2 2014 
OFFICE OF 

ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION 

I would like to provide an update on the status of your Information Quality Guidelines 
Request for Correction (#14002) received at the Environmental Protection Agency on 
February 26,2014. EPA managers and staff are conducting a thorough review ofyour 
information quality concerns. In addition, the Agency is reviewing the June 25, 2014, 
supplemental information that you provided while finalizing the draft response. 

We anticipate that a final response or a status report will be sent to you within 90 
business days (i.e., November 5, 2014), if not sooner. 

cc: Pamela D. Marks 

Sincerely, 

Monica D. Jones 
Director, Quality Staff 
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